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Statement by the United Nations Special Coordinator for the Middle East Peace Process,
Mr. Robert Serry, on the Palestinian Prisoners

Jerusalem, 15 May, 2012

The United Nations Special Coordinator for the Middle East Peace Process Mr. Robert Serry
welcomes the agreement reached to end the hunger strike by Palestinian prisoners in Israeli
custody.

He thanks the Egyptian authorities for the important role they have played and urges all involved
to implement the agreement in good faith and promptly.
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